
2014-2015	HONORS	COLLOQUIA	
	

“Robots	in	Healthcare”	
	

Professor	Deborah	Behan	
	College	of	Nursing	and	Health	Innovation	

Honors	Coordinator,	CONHI	
	
How	is	robotics	changing	the	face	of	healthcare?	Find	out	at	the	fourth	Honors	
Colloquium	of	the	2014-2015	Academic	Year.	Dr.	Deborah	Behan,	Clinical	Associate	
Professor	in	the	College	of	Nursing	and	Health	Innovation,	will	outline	ways	in	which	
doctors	and	nurses	are	using	(and	working	alongside)	robots	to	improve	patient	care.	
	

	

	
	

Noon		
Friday,	February	20,	2015	

Carolyn	A.	Barros	Reading	Room		
100-A	College	Hall	

	
Pizza	and	Beverages	Provided	

col·lo·qui·um		(kə-lōʹkwē-əm)	
n.	pl.	col·lo·qui·a	(-kwē-ə)		
1.	An	informal	meeting	for	the	exchange	of	views.	
2.	An	academic	seminar	on	a	broad	field	of	study,	usually	led	by	a	different	lecturer	at	each	meeting.	
	
The	Honors	Colloquia	are	a	series	of	informal	academic	discussions	by	faculty,	staff,	
and	students	of	the	Honors	College.		


